
 

November Greetings! 

This is a season to count our blessings!   Let all that I am praise the Lord; may I never forget all the 

good things he does for me.  Psalm 103:2 

In preparation for the Christmas season, Janet Hunter will need our help on Friday, November 26th at 

9:30 am.  We will be decorating the church for the Christmas season.  All are welcome!  Many 

hands make light work!   This could be a great way to meet other ladies.        

Our Christmas party is Friday, December 3rd.   Save the Date!!  The party is at the church from 6:30 to 

8:30 pm.  We have a guest speaker and author, Sarah Buck.    More information 

about the party is coming.    

 

 

 

Please know that Crosswater Women 4 Christ always try to blend philanthropy with social.  Last year 

we helped provide Christmas for approximately high school students and middle school students.  We 

received an inquiry asking if Crosswater Women 4 Christ would be willing to help students at St. 

Augustine High School this year.  We volunteered to help 15 students this year.   High School 

Counselors are meeting with students and will provide us with a gift list the week of November 15th.   

A Sign-Up Genius will be posted in Facebook as well as emailed to all of you.  These Christmas gifts 

can be brought with you to the W4C Christmas party on December 3rd.    W4C volunteers will deliver 

the gifts to the school the week of December 6th.    

Debi Dalton is beginning a new inductive Bible study in January.  The study will cover the book of 

Nehemiah.  The study will begin Wednesday, January 12, 2022 from 10 am to 12 noon.  If you would 

like to join, it is recommended that you bring your Bible, a 3-ring binder and colored pencils. 

If you utilize social media, i.e., Facebook, please consider joining the Crosswater Women for Christ 

page.  Currently we have 197 members.  It is a quick way to communicate. 

 

Last but not least, may the reader of this email be blessed and know that she is loved. 


